
St Bart’s Quick Guide To: Uniform 

The Uniform 
 
We do not have a logo on our uniform 
so parents can purchase it from many 
shops, including supermarkets as they 
are more reasonably priced. 
 
What children are required to wear 
 
Children can wear black or grey school 
trousers or skirt. In summer red and 
white school dresses can be worn. 
 
Children can wear a red or white polo 
shirt. 
 
Red cardigans, red jumpers or plain red 
hoodies are allowed. 
  
We allow black school shoes or black 
trainers. 

 
PLEASE LABEL YOUR  

CHILDREN’S JUMPERS ,  
CARDIGANS AND COATS AS 

THESE CAN GET  
MISLAID EASILY 

At St Bartholomew’s we believe wearing a uniform promotes a sense of belonging 
and encourages the children to take pride in being a pupil at our school.  

 
A clear policy sets clear expectations for children and parents. Our policy is simple 
and enables parents to provide what their children require easily and as cheaply 

as possible. 

P.E 
 
We ask that children come to 
school in their PE kit on the days 
they have PE. This reduces the time 
spent in school getting changed and 
enables the children to have longer 
doing PE and physical activity. 
 
This should be black or grey track-
suit, jogging bottoms, shorts or leg-
gings and a red plain t-shirt. Each 
child will receive one from school.  
This must only be worn on PE days. 
 
Black or white trainers can be worn.  
 
They should bring a suitable top, 
black or red hoodie or black or red 
tracksuit top for if it is colder out-
side. 

Support 
 
We do have a small stock of good 
quality second hand uniform which 
we can donate to children if we 
have their size available. 
 
If you do have old uniform that 
your child has grown out of please 
donate it to school and we can 
make good use of it. This includes 
PE kit. 
 
Children grow quickly and this 
helps other families and is a good 
way to recycle. 
 
Thank you. 


